
 
 

Parade Entry Form 
Yes, we will be able to participate in the Annual Christmas Parade to be held on 

Saturday, December 14, 2019, in Port St. Joe. 
 

 

Line up by 5:00 P.M. EST 

 

Judging from 5:00 P.M. – 5:45 P.M. 

 

The parade will begin at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Entry Deadline is December 10, 2019 

Awards will be presented in  

4 categories 

 
School & Non-Profit 

Family & Friends 

Business 

Faith Based 

For the safety of everyone, 

candy is NOT to be thrown 

from floats or vehicles, 

WALKERS ONLY beside 

floats to hand out candy. 

 

 

Name of Organization:  ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person:  ____________________________________ Phone:  _______________________ Email Address:  _________________________ 

 

Entry – Please Circle 

 

Boat:  ___________      Float: ___________        Cars:  ___________        Golf Carts:  ____________      Walking Unit - # of people:  ____________ 

 

 

Please return your entry form by Tuesday, December 10, 2019 to: 

City of Port St. Joe 

305 Cecil G. Costin, Sr., Blvd., (P.O. Box 278), Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Phone 850-229-8261 

cpierce@psj.fl.gov 
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